
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 6:26 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0026

-- Name --
Agustin Venero

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
The proposed increase for service not only discourages new families but also decreases the quality of life for the
many who have already settled and have limited options. We are currently facing many challenges and financial
constrictions throughout our day to day lives. There are other aspects that this will have an impact on such as new
businesses and potential new residents who are considering a relocation to our greater sudbury area.  The effect this
rate increase will have on many of us will be felt deep in the pockets and in our bank accounts. Most of us will have
to readjust our finances in order to maintain our lives and the lives of those who depend on us. Ideally we should see
a decrease or a pause in the rates. But since our cities and the demand is growing so will the cost. But at what rate
and for how long until it becomes undesirable.  Please reconsider before its too late.


